
This term our Geography question is 

Where would you rather live, Salford 

or Kenya? In our Geography work, we 

will be finding out about our local area 

and how this has changed over time. 

After half term we will begin to learn 

about Kenya and geographically compare 

it to Salford. We will look at climate, 

animals, people and school. In Science 

we will learn about different types of 

materials and how we use them in 

everyday life. In Design Technology, we 

will be creating our own structure and 

testing whether it can hold a weight. In 

Computing we will create our own 

artwork, with drawing software, based 

on some famous artists from around the 

world.  

Our English work will be focused on The 

Three Little Pigs and in Maths, we will 

be working towards our targets on 

number and place value, addition, 

subtraction, multiplication and division. 

In Year 2DG your child will 

need to bring the following 

into school: 

 

* Their reading book and  

signed reading record every 

day.  

* A water bottle.  

* A healthy snack, if 

required. 

* Homework folder will go 

out on Friday and is due in 

on Wednesday.  

* Spellings are uploaded to 

practice on Spellshed.  

 
Timetable for the week 

 

Tuesday – PE (your child will 

come to school wearing their full 

P.E kit – white polo shirt, black 

shorts/jogging bottoms, navy 

blue or black jacket and black 

pumps/trainers.  

 

Wednesday - Homework is due 

in                     

 

Friday – Spelling test 

 

Friday – Homework goes home. 

 
                                  Year 2DG News   
                                       Mr Gandy, Miss Morris and Mrs Bihari 

Happy New Year! We hope you had a lovely break and are excited to 

begin your new learning in 2023! 

Please do not hesitate to speak to Mr Gandy 

with any questions regarding your child’s 

learning or well-being.  

  


